
 

 

April 4, 2025 
 
To:   All Plan Holders 
 
COR Project #: 274-ESIFS-DILLON HVAC-2025 
Project: 310 W Martin Street – HVAC Replacement 
 
Addendum #2 
 
The bidders are hereby informed that the following additions, deletions, changes and/or 
clarifications supersede and supplement the contract documents for the referenced project. 
 

1. Refrigerant piping shall be copper tubing with solder joints.  Use of mechanical press 
fittings for refrigerant pipe will not be allowed.   

2. The Pre-Bid meeting held on 3/27 has been changed to NON-MANDATORY. Bids from 
contractors who did not attend the pre-bid meeting can be submitted. Contact Jason 
Clough, jason.clough@raleighnc.gov if a site visit is needed. 

 

Bradley W. Felts, PE 
Client Executive 
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